
Michelle Hall <michelle.hall@selu.edu>

MFA plans for Biological Sciences
D. M. Sever <dsever@selu.edu> Thu, Oct 14, 2010 at 9:14 AM
To: mhall@selu.edu

Dr. Hall,

Please keep the current Major Field Assessment plans for BS Biology, BS Science Education, and MS Biology.

Thanks,

David

David M. Sever, Ph.D.
Professor and Department Head
Department of Biological Sciences
Southeastern Louisiana University
Hammond, LA 70402
FAX: 985-549-3851
Phone: 985-549-3740
http://www2.selu.edu/Academics/Faculty/dsever/
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